
The North Bergen STEM Academy
Cordially Invites All 8th Grade North Bergen and 

Guttenberg students and families to an OPEN HOUSE
Saturday, September 29, 2018

10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.
at the North Bergen High School.

Refreshments Will be Served.
Science Labs, Classrooms, Sports and Gymnasium, Art Studios, Music Rooms, 

Engineering Lab, Mentoring, Guidance and College Preparation, 
Experiential Education

Hear About Our New Location at the Future 
North Bergen High STEM WING

Find out why NBSA is a great place to be!

Please RSVP to sstern@northbergen.k12.nj.us ; 201-295-2826 by Wed. September 26th
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